Selectmen's Workshop February 5, 2021 Via Zoom

Attendance:

Selectmen: Scott Rice, Charyl Reardon, Gil Rand

Staff: Judy Welch

Public: Bill Waterhouse, Mike Donahue, Ken Chapman

Scott called workshop to order at 1:00pm.

Charyl noted that she was recording the workshop to try and work on Mike Donahue's request.

Continued discussion pertaining to the virtual Town Meeting.

The Board approved the quote submitted by White Mountain Plumbing and Heating to replace the toilet in the holding cell and approved a new pump for well #2.

Gil motioned to adjourn the workshop at 1:35pm. Charyl seconded the motion and the work mas affirmative.

February 9, 2001

D.G. faull